
Report on special activity supporting  
orphan children in Tirana and Korca, 

19.  November 2012 

This is the 5th year already that we organize summer activities with our members to raise also funds to 

support orphan children for their school year. 

This year around 110 orphan children in two different activities, in Korca and Tirana received a package 

with school materials.  

 

In Tirana the event took place at the Peace Embassy on November 19th. Around 80 children were 

accompanied by their grandparents mostly, but also some came with their single parent. The group of 

children was selected by the National Institute for the Integration of Orphans with whom we are 

cooperation very successfully each year. 

 

Before the distribution of the packages, several songs were sang by our sisters and a massage was given to 

participants to inform them about the mission and guiding vision of Family Federation for World Peace & 

Unification and also encourage them to become great people who can help other in the future.  
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Already, some of those single parents are contacts of Women Federation and we invited them to attend 

the educational programs we are holding regularly each week in Peace Embassy. 

  

It was very moving to see the happy face of children receiving the love of other people through those small 

gift packages. 

We hope we can do more for them next time! 

 

Reported by, 

Albanian HQ staff 




